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February 20, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the slowing of our economy that will result from our

demographics. For our economy to see continued growth many people will

need to be working. Much of the population is aging out. Another large

segment of immigrants is being denied the government support of proper

documentation to enable them to work efficiently. There is now the threat

to expel many of our most productive future workers and to discourage

many others from moving here. This will greatly weaken our economy.

Please assure me that you will act to bolster our work force.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our strong economy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


